
Start of the competitive season November 2023 
OGC Acro goes to Colombia 

 
And so the new competitive season begins!  OGC is sending 18 athletes to Ibague, Colombia in December 2023.  

Some are representing Canada at the Pan American Acrobatic Age Group Championships and some are 

representing Oakville Gymnastics at the Pan American Acrobatic Club Cup. For some of the athletes it will be 

their first time competing internationally and for Team Canada. There will be a dry run of all of the routines on 

Saturday, November 25 at OGC starting at 5pm.  Everyone is welcome to come out, watch, cheer them on and 

wish them well!   

We hope there will be a live stream of this year’s event and we’ll be able to post a link 

Those travelling to Colombia include: 

Nadia, Anya and Suah (11-16 WG) 

Joelle and Marcela (12-18 WP) 

Karyzza, Jorden and Lauren (12-18 WG) 

Sara, Kaitlyn and Amanda (12-18 WG) 

Maeve and Chloe (13-19 WP) 

Juliana, Sasha and Ella (13-19 WG) 

Theo and Emerson (Senior MP) 

 

Just a few pictures from last year’s Pan American Age Group Championships in Bogota, Colombia from 2022 

  
 

 
    


